
WHAT’S GOING ON? 
 
  February 
 3 ...........................Youth Led Service 

 7 ..... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

Fall Back - Daylight Savings Time 10 ..........................Business Meeting 

 14 ................... Assoc Mtg - Harmony 

 17 .........................Valentine Banquet 

 22-23 ..................... Women’s Retreat 

 24 ..................... Laymen Led Service 

 28 ... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am  

 
 March 
 2 .. Annual Cemetery Association Mtg 

 3-10 ..... Wk of Prayer for N. American  
 Missions (Lottie Moon Offering) 

 10 ..........................Business Meeting 

 14 ... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

 24 ..................... Soloman’s Assembly 

 24 ............ Association Music Festival 

 28 ... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

 30 ......... Community Easter Egg Hunt 

 31 ............................. Sunrise Service 

 
Bulletin/Newsletter Information 

 
 

 

If you have any information for the weekly 
bulletin or monthly newsletter, please send it 

to KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com or Sheila 
Waggoner at cswaggoner@gmail.com.  The 

deadline for information for the Bulletin is 
8 am on Fridays.  The deadline for 

information for the newsletter is the 25th of 
every month.  The Newsletter is now sent 

electronically, if you need to be added to the 
email list or need it to be mailed to you, please 

email/call the church. 
 

We also need to keep the Long Term Prayer 
List as well as the Immediate Need Prayer List 
in the Bulletin updated!!  Please email updates 

to the above listed contacts. 

 
Nursery 

 
 

 

The Nursery is available on Sunday Mornings 
for children ages birth to Kindergarten. 

 
We welcome children in the nursery on both 
Sunday & Wednesday evenings.  On Sunday, 

please bring your children into the Sanctuary 
& they will be escorted to the nursery.  On 

Wednesday’s, please contact Otisann 
McManus (512-273-2890) by Wednesday 

afternoon & there will be a nursery worker 
available for your child.  Thank You. 
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IS IT REALLY MORE BLESSED TO GIVE THAN TO RECEIVE? 
 
 
It must be!  It was Jesus Who said it.  (Acts 20:35) 

 
But it surely doesn’t ring true to a child on Christmas morning!  He is ready to 
RECEIVE!  And it seems absurd to a person doesn’t know Christ.  He concentrates on 
getting. 

 
But to you Knobbs Springs Baptist saints it is absolutely true. 

 
You were thoroughly blessed last Sunday.  It was DEMONSTRATION DAY.  The total 
of your church’s one-week tithe was $2,777.  The weekly Church budget this year is 
$3,016.  So we FELL SHORT by $239!  Right? 

 
Wrong. 

 
This morning a man said, “We couldn’t be there so ours didn’t get counted.”  Another 
couple couldn’t be there last Sunday.  Just those two weekly tithes might account for 
the other $239 per week. 

 
In addition there are always others who could not attend and will “bring ye all the tithes 
into the storehouse” later this week. 

 
Now what does Demonstration Day show the church? 

 
God does not have to perform miracles to provide for KSBC in 2013. 
     He has demonstrated… 
            He has shown us that in “our weekly pay checks” He has already provided for 
            His church. 
                    All we have to do is tithe faithfully. 

 
Of course, so many of you have regularly tithed for decades.  Others have started 
tithing in more recent years.  Probably several more are now beginning to tithe. 

 
O.K.  YOU BETTER WATCH OUT! 
       YOU ARE GOING TO BE BLESSED! 
              THAT’S WHAT JESUS SAID: 
                     “IT IS MORE BLESSED TO GIVE THAN TO RECEIVE.”  

  
 

Brother Dwight 


